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SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir,
I received a letter from the city to raise any objections for the proposed zoning- By law Amendment for Parts of
Lots 19 & 20
The letter we received is attached

I live in the town house  Fourth Line Oakville Ontario and when I read the future map, a small Employee zone
was going to come around the area.

This would result in less traffic in the area, and the reason we purchased our property in this area.

Also, the area lacks any parks .A park is necessary as children are small and in the absence of park , they play on the
street.

It can be really deadly if without much planning city is only planning to build Apartments and houses , instead of
what zoning was planned for.Some day a vehicle will hit small children and that will be not good.

Removing the Natural Heritage system will also not good.
As many tree’s have been cut animals are coming to our homes and creating issues.(Lots of Tree’s have been cut on
Burhampthorpe Road West due to Halton William Parkway construction)

We need area to be Urban Core, General Urban, with Parks, Institutional, SMF and NHS as originally planned.

I read before , some commercial establishments like Hotel will be built in the area, that won’t cause any traffic issue.

This area has been reserved for employment lands and NHS and that is what I expected, when I moved here in 2018.
See the map attached

Thank you 

Regards
Parminder






